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May 13, 2021 

 
BY E-MAIL 
 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 
 
Re: DE 21-031 - Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. – Notice of Intent to Object to Motion 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
On May 11, 2021, Commission Staff filed a Motion to Remove Unitil Energy Systems, 
Inc.’s Electric Vehicle Time of Use Rate Proposals from the above-referenced docket. 
Unitil Energy Systems. Inc. hereby provides notice that it intends to object to the Staff’s 
motion in writing within ten days of the date on which the motion was filed, per Puc 
203.07(e). 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.   

 
Sincerely, 

 
Patrick H. Taylor 

 
cc: Service List  
 
 


